

King's Kid Crèche December Newsletter



Christmas Party Feedback

Thank you to all the parents that attended our annual Christmas party. What a lovely evening it was. All the children had a wonderful time.

Christmas Raffle

Congratulations to the Christmas raffle winner Hlelo's dad Seyah. We hope you enjoy your gift, and thank you to all the parents who entered the raffle



School closes

Please take note that school will be closing on Friday the <u>13th of</u>

<u>December at 12pm</u>

School Opens

The school will re-open on Tuesday 7th of January 2020. Just a friendly reminder that all children will be required to bring stationary. Please get the class specific list from reception.

Please get the revised school fees structure from reception.

A little more sparkle,
a little less stress.
This Christmas,
We wish you the very best.